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Academic year 2024-2025 
 

IMPORTANT REQUEST: Measles/Chicken Pox 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On behalf our School Leaders, through the recommendation from Alder Hey Children’s NHS Foundation 
Trust, please may we ask for your cooperation in a vitally important matter.   
 
A child within our Winwick Family is receiving medical treatment which puts the child at serious risk if 
exposed to Chicken Pox or Measles. 
 
If your child is suspected of having either Chicken Pox or Measles, you should let us know immediately.  
 
Please make contact with the school office as soon as soon as possible if either is suspected: via email if 
out of school time and then also follow-up with a phone call once school is open, or via phone call if during 
the school day.  
 

winwick_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk 
01925 630995 

 
Your child is not at risk whatsoever from this situation, however, the health and well-being of the child who 
is at risk does depend on your complete co-operation, and that of all other parents/carers.   
 
We do hope you can support us with this request. 
 
With many thanks. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
L.Duckett 
Mrs L. Duckett 
Headteacher 

 

 

H.Paisley 
H. Paisley  
Alder Hey Children’s NHS Foundation Trust 
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